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20th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

KS2 - Food Week 

 

As part of our Design and Technology curriculum we will be having a fun-filled week 

of planning, cooking and tasting of food from the 30th of January to the 3rd of 

February.  

 

For our food week, each class will be making different dishes and food items which 

will vary throughout the year groups. If you want to know more about what your child 

will be making for food week, please do not hesitate to ask the class teacher.  

 

During food week, some classes will also be tasting different types of food. We are 

aware that specific children have allergies in each class and will make sure your child 

is not trying any food they are allergic to. If you would not like your child to try any 
food during food week, please make sure you let the class teacher know.  
 

We are always looking for volunteers to come in and share their knowledge and 

culture. If you have any interesting food or recipes you would like to share with the 

children we would love to hear from you - email the school info@mansbridgepri.net, 

or speak to the class teacher 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

DT Subject Leader 

 

Mansbridge Primary School   
Octavia Road 

Swaythling 

SOUTHAMPTON      Tel:  02380 556691    

SO18 2LX        Email:  info@mansbridgepri.net  
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